

STATE OF MISSISSIPPI

PHIL BRYANT, GOVERNOR

MISSISSIPPI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

GLENN MCCULLOUGH, JR. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

September 6, 2017

David Bishop President Madison County Board of Supervisors P.O. Box 608 125 West North Street Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mr. Bishop:

Re: CAP Loan Number 50521also referenced as 06-045-CP-01

This letter acknowledges that our agency has received a final payment of \$5.74 which repays your loan in its entirety. The loan has now been closed out. Thank you for your use of the CAP loan program.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact me at (601) 359-3179

Sincerely,

Steven C. Hardin

Director

Community Services Division